Fortier, Nicholas J.

From: Al Brown <al.brown@live.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2017 3:54 PM

To: Alsop, James; Fortier, Nicholas J.

Subject: [External]Re: 2017 USTA North Carolina BOGO Equipment Grant

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon James,
Yes, we have money in our Tennis Fund to cover a matching grant for 2018.

Hope you're having a wonderful Holiday Season. Look forward to our continuing partnership in 2018, Al

From: Alsop, James <James.Alsop@mecklenburgcountync.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 5:38 PM

To: Al Brown; Fortier, Nicholas J.

Subject: RE: 2017 USTA North Carolina BOGO Equipment Grant

Al,
Hope all is well with you. We are planning on applying for the grant again in 2018. Can we count on PFP for a
matching grant of $1,200.00?

Thanks

From: Al Brown [mailto:al.brown@live.com]

Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 10:50 AM

To: Alsop, James <James.Alsop@mecklenburgcountync.gov>; Buckman, Preston D
<Preston.Buckman@mecklenburgcountync.gov>

Cc: Houston, Patsy E. <Patsy.Houston@mecklenburgcountync.gov>; Garges, James R
<James.Garges@mecklenburgcountync.gov>

Subject: Re: 2017 USTA North Carolina BOGO Equipment Grant

Good Morning and Happy New Year to y'all.
Yes, we have money in our Partners for Parks Tennis Scholarship Fund Account to pay for this matching
tennis equipment grant. As | understand the attached we would pay $1,450 for $2,400 worth of equipment

that would be used in the Tennis Lessons Scholarship Program.

Preston, please prepare the appropriate grant forms and submit them to Patsy for Jim's approval. If time is
short, this process can be accomplished via email.



Thanks for your partnership with Partners for Parks and for all you do in your Youth Tennis Program for our
Community, Al

From: Alsop, James <James.Alsop@mecklenburgcountync.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2017 9:28 AM

To: Al Brown (al.brown@live.com)

Cc: Buckman, Preston D

Subject: FW: 2017 USTA North Carolina BOGO Equipment Grant

Al,
Happy New Year. Hope you had a great holiday season. Please see below. We’ve used funds from PFP in the
past and we are wondering if there are any funds remaining in the restricted tennis account that can be used?

Thanks

From: Buckman, Preston D

Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 2:05 PM

To: Alsop, James <James.Alsop@mecklenburgcountync.gov>
Subject: FW: 2017 USTA North Carolina BOGO Equipment Grant

James,

We have done this in the past and it really helps our pro’s. We have used partners for parks money in the
past, but | am not sure if anything is left in that account. | know we have been trying to spend that out. The
total cost for the department would be $1450.00 for $2,400 worth of equipment. If you think we have the
money, | will put together the board request since it is a grant. Thanks

Preston

From: USTA North Carolina [mailto:king@sta.usta.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 11:17 AM

To: Buckman, Preston D <Preston.Buckman@mecklenburgcountync.gov>
Subject: 2017 USTA North Carolina BOGO Equipment Grant




